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Media Opportunity 

4ID, Fort Carson honor fallen Soldiers at Mountain 
Post Warrior Memorial 

  
FORT CARSON, Colo. – Members from the 4th Infantry Division and Fort Carson will honor 
Soldiers who lost their lives while deployed from the installation during a memorial ceremony 
May 22 at 10 a.m. at the Mountain Post Warrior Memorial located at Kit Carson Park outside of 
Gate 1.  

Maj. Gen. David Doyle, commanding general of the 4th Inf. Div. and Fort Carson, will serve as 
the keynote speaker for the event. 

Since 2004, Fort Carson has commemorated Soldiers from the Mountain Post who have lost their 
lives fighting in support of overseas contingency operations that began in 2003. A total of 407 
names of fallen military servicemen and women are inscribed on the memorial stones. No new 
names will be added this year.   

Media interested in attending this event should RSVP by 4 p.m. Wednesday to the Fort Carson 
Public Affairs Office at (719) 526-4143/7525.  

For more information contact the Fort Carson Public Affairs Office at (719) 526-7525. After 

hours, please contact the 24-hour Fort Carson Operations Center at 526-5500 and ask for the 

On-Call Public Affairs Officer. 
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